LONDON CHILDRENS'
LAWYERS present:

WHAT'S HAPPENING IN THE LONDON FAMILY PROCEEDINGS COURTS?

TUESDAY, 23RD SEPTEMBER 2008 AT 6:00pm

The London Welsh Centre 157-163 Gray's Inn Road London WC1X 8UE

AUDREY DAMAZER, Justices' Clerk London Family and

SOPHIE KERSHAW, Service Manager of the Family Drug and Alcohol Court Team are to address:

The Public Law Outline:

- How are we doing with the PLO?
- Are the ILCFPC and London Courts doing it the same as everywhere else?
- · How are we succeeding or failing?
- Who is attending the advocates meetings and what use are they?

• THE FAMILY DRUG & ALCOHOL COURTS:

- · How are we doing?
- Feedback from the meeting on 8 September 2008.
- What next? Will it be rolled out further?
- Why can't our clients in Lambeth or other boroughs get into the scheme?

• APPLICATIONS AND FEES:

- What are the statistics regarding applications since April 2008?
- Observations on the work and its allocation.

The evening starts at 6:00pm and lasts for about two hours with light refreshments followed by drinks in the bar afterwards.

ALL are welcome to this event.

Members: Free. Non-Members: £10

1.5 CPD Points – Accredited by the Solicitors Regulation Authority Please contact Bridgetthomopson@osbornes.net for enquiries.